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February 16, 2012
La Mirada Declares Fiscal Emergency
Sacramento Money Grabs Take Millions from La Mirada

A Fiscal Emergency was declared unanimously by the La Mirada City Council at its February 14 meeting. 

“La Mirada faces huge financial challenges due to money grabs by Sacramento politicians,” said City Manager Tom Robinson. “Sacramento’s recent elimination of Redevelopment Agencies is taking nearly $25 million in local funds, and threatens our ability to provide essential city services to our residents.”

The economic recession cost La Mirada $8.3 million over several years. Sacramento money grabs and declining revenues are now causing La Mirada to lose millions more.  The City’s workforce has been reduced by 28 percent, severely impacting essential city services. The State continues to take millions of dollars from La Mirada to deal with the State budget deficit.

“La Mirada balanced its budget and minimized cuts to city services despite declining revenues and State takeaways,” said Robinson. “Sacramento’s continual money grabs are making it very difficult to provide essential city services that protect property values like neighborhood police patrols, city streets, roads and pothole repair, crime and gang prevention and rapid police response times.” 

The Declaration of Fiscal Emergency says current revenues and cost savings measures will not be enough to avoid deeper, more severe cuts to city services. Unfortunately, without additional revenues, La Mirada will not be able to maintain essential city services at levels necessary for the community. 

The City will continue assessing strategies to maintain and stabilize city revenues and protect essential city services. La Mirada will also evaluate additional cost savings measures and possible revenue enhancement opportunities.

“We must take steps to protect and preserve local control,” said Robinson. “Sacramento schemes are taking more of our local funds to fix their budget mess and solve their budget deficits. We need to find ways to enhance locally-controlled revenues, and ensure they stay in La Mirada and can’t be taken by Sacramento.”
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